
 

Digital Leaders Newsletter 

Internet 

The internet can be found on all across devices on 

iPads, computers and phones etc. The internet can be 

a dangerous place sometimes because there's cyber 

bullying and inappropriate sites and comments. This is 

what we try to stop at Ravenscote to help with your 

safety and love for computing because if you see a 

bad comment or site or message tell your teacher then 

tell one of the online safety officers who are: Mrs. 
Spooner and Mrs. Burrows and finally Mrs. 
Nicholson. Stay safe. By Henry 

  

 

ONLINE SAFTEY FACTS!! 

WE WOULD LIKE PEOPLE TO BE MORE AWARE ON HOW 

ONLINE CAN BE DANGEROUS. 

 It won’t be dangerous if you follow these steps! If someone 

sends a mean message or is unkind to you online, block them, 

report and make sure to tell an adult. If you are upset by 

something tell a trusted adult and talk to them about how you 

feel. Never give out personal information, otherwise it could 

be dangerous. If someone asks you for personal information, 

tell an adult, report and block them. Be online aware and if 

anyone you know is in this situation, make sure to tell them 

these simple steps!  
By Flossy 

  

 

Online safety!      

We would like people to be more aware on how 

online can be very different to offline just follow the 

expectations and always follow the one by always tell 

a trusted adult if you are in danger or someone that is 

a trusted adult and never give out personal 

information such as these apps that your parents are 

not aware of you using it is very important oh one 

last thing… 

STAY SAFE!!! 

By Charleigh 

                               

 

Hi! I want to tell you about online safety to keep you guys 

safe: 

- Do not click on any popups that come up when you do 

not know 
- Don’t talk to strangers.  

- Don’t go to scam links.  
- Do not meet anyone you have never met in person. 
- Never buy anything with real money without permission 

By Yanis and Shivam                      
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Last year, in digital leaders, we were doing lessons 

on a website to learn more about online safety so 

that this year, we can teach the new digital leaders 

(who will have filled in an application in year 5). This 

is so next year and so on, the digital leaders club will 

carry on. 

We care about online safety in this school because 

of bullying or as the online safety version is Anti-

Bullying. 

ONLINE SAFETY TIPS: 

1. Always use safe and secure usernames and 

passwords. 

2. Don’t fall for any tricks on online games. 

3. Never let yourself get scammed or money taken 

away for no reason. 

           By Sophie 

  

 

Thank you for reading! From your 

Digital Leaders! 

 


